
I am writing to express my view on this bill. It is my deeply held view that marriage is 
between one man and one woman. I believe that any couple should have a long-term 
relationship recognised in a de facto sense, and financial or legal benefits should apply. But 
marriage itself should remain to be defined as between one man and one woman. 
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